
 

Enrichment Day – Thursday 13th February 2025 

Our next whole school Enrichment Day will take place on Thursday 13th February 2025. 

The theme will be ‘Journey Around the World’. The aim of the day is to provide the children 

with an opportunity to ‘visit’ countries around the world and experience an element of the 

culture associated with each place. The staff are very excited and have been busy planning 

special activities that all the children will take part in throughout the day. These will include: 

❖ Bhangra dancing tutorial 

❖ Safari animal-spotting 

❖ Playground games from other cultures 

(Please make sure that your child brings in a coat or outdoor jacket for the sports-based 

activities that will be taking place on the playground). 

❖ Aboriginal art-making 

❖ Sampling foods from different countries 

(Please make sure that child’s class teacher is aware of any allergies or intolerances that 

your child may have so that we can take this into consideration on the day. All members of 

staff will have access to key information on the enrichment day). 

As usual, the children are encouraged to come in non-uniform. Also there will be a selection 

of children from every class in each group as we know that they love seeing children from 

other classes. Reception will be with their Y6 buddies.  

We love seeing the children having so much fun and believe it is worthwhile investing in 

these wellbeing days. It provides opportunities for the children to develop certain skills that 

are difficult to focus on in the typical classroom setting.  

Thank you in advance for your support, 

Mr. Mellor-Clark and Mrs. Robinson  

 

 


